December 17, 1968

Honorable Ramsey Clark
The Attorney General
Department of Justice
Washington, D. ¢.

Dear ¥r, Clark:; .

The National Archives has repeatedly denied me access to those
withheld documents in the Warren Commissimn meterial relating to
the late David W. Ferrie. Under date of December 11, Acting Ar-
chivist of the United States Herbert E. Angel agein refers this
request to you.

In the past and the recent past, the replles of the Justice De-
partment to my inquiries have not been really responsive. However,
I try again. I would like aceess to those materisls under your
suthority relating to the late David W. Perrie and withheld by
order of your department. '

Specificsally, I particularly want what is ldentified as Commission
Doscument 75, feolio 301.

If you deny this request and if any special forws or papers are
required under the applicable law, I ask you to send them to me
with instructions for earrying this further. My previous requests
along this line have been ignored, 5 S

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg



